SALT RIVER PROJECT ROBERT R. TAYLOR, ESQ.
Senior Director

P.O. Box 52025 :
Phoenix, AZ 85072-2025 Regulatory Policy & Public Involvement

(602) 236-3487
Fax (602) 236-3458
Rob.Taylor@srpnet.com

January 31, 2013

Mr. Steve Olea

Director, Utilities Division
Arizona Corporation Commission
1200 West Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007

Re: Docket No. L-00000B-00-0105-00000, Decision No. 63611

Dear Steve:

Enclosed please find SRP’s annual compliance filing on the status of the Santan
project. This report provides up-to-date information and documentation on SRP’s
compliance with those conditions in the Certificate of Environmental Compatibility (CEC)
with ongoing requirements. All other conditions in the CEC have been satisfied.

As always, please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

Podleriz R Tonglo
Robert R. Taylor

Enc.

cc:  Lyn Farmer, Chief Administrative Law Judge (via Docket Control distribution)
Brian Bozzo, Compliance and Enforcement Mgr. (via Docket Control distribution)
Janice Alward, Legal Director (via Docket Control distribution)
Docket Control — original plus 13 copies

Mark Bonsall, General Manager & Chief Executive Officer
John Sullivan, Associate General Manager & Chief Resources Executive
Mike Hummel, Associate General Manager & Chief Power System Executive




